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Dear AAPTC Members,

Greetings from the AAPTC Secretariat team. We hope this letter finds you all well and
safe.

ln light cf the cunent COVID-l9 pandemic, we understand many members are unable
or restricted from international travel which put the April dates for AAPTC's AGM in
jeopardy and resulted in the postponement until April 2A21. However, recent waves of
the COVID-19 pandemic and updates of the members' vaccination schedules have
caused the Secretariat and the AAPTC Chairman {Vietnam} to assess the feasibility
of hosting the event in April zA?1 and to address the implications for the organization
of the 2022,2023, and 2024 annual conference$.

Afier much consideration, it was decided to pstpone the AGM in face-to-face format
into the end of April 2022 {from 18 - 23 April htL?tentatively}, pending the stabilization
of the COVID-I9; and continue Vietnam as the Chair of AAPTC for the rescheduled
AGM.

We apologize for any inconveniences this may have caused; and we thank you for
your understanding and support of our Association. Should you have any guestions,
please do not hesitate to contact LTC Tuan TRUONG, Deputy Commandant of
Training Center, Vietnam Department of Peacekeeping Operations at his mobile
phone {+84} 915.003.1 19 or email tuanpkc@yahoo.com

We look forward to welcoming you to our AGM in 2O22.

Sincerely Yours

ABDUL QUAYYUM MOLLAH
Major General
Cammandant, BIPSQT and
AAFTC Secretariat
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